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Staff Report
Department of Public Utilities

To: Honorable Mayor Baliles and Members of the City Council
Through: Danny Roberts, City Manager

From: Brandon Phillips, Director of Utilities

Date: July 14, 2022

Subject: Fire Hydrant Installation

RECOMMENDATION:
Staff recommends the City Council approve the installation of three fire

hydrants on Highway 81 South.

FISCAL IMPLICATION:

The Department of Utilities is requesting City Councils approval to
purchase the materials to install three fire hydrants. The cost to install
these three hydrants totals $9,342.34.

BACKGROUND:

There is a decommissioned water main on highway 81 that is in our
service territory that was once used by Walton County. We would like to
utilize the hydrants that are on this main and transfer them to the City’s
water main. There are currently no fire hydrants in those areas and this
will add additional fire protection and flushing points in those areas.
These hydrants will be near Maxie Price, in front of Meridian Park, and
near the entrance of Tara Subdivision.



